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Dear Friends of New England Yearly Meeting: 
  
We send you warm greetings with our member Kathleen Wooten. 
  
A member in good standing of Fresh Pond Monthly Meeting, Kathleen 
travels among Friends with a strong concern for the many ways we 
connect and are in relationship with each other.  Kathleen hopes that her 
visits serve to strengthen the bonds of love and friendship around New 
England and beyond. While face-to-face meetings are the foundation of 
Kathleen's practice, she carries a concern for digital ministry and the ways 
we connect, communicate, and support each other through various 
electronic media. We have witnessed and benefitted from this ministry 
ourselves.  
 
We experience Kathleen as carefully listening for the ways that Spirit is at 
work, carrying new Truth as it Prospers among Friends. 
Please welcome Kathleen as she visits among you.  We look forward to 
hearing from her how the Spirit is moving among Friends in New 
England. 
 
 
On behalf of Fresh Pond Meeting, 
 
Laura Street and Mary Hopkins, 
Co-clerks 
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